
 
 
 
 

August 28, 2020 
 

 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Ms. Kim Campbell, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 North Salisbury Street 
Dobbs Building 
Raleigh, NC  27603-5918 
 
Re:  Docket No. E-2, Sub 1252; 
 Consent to Remote Hearing 
 
Dear Ms. Campbell: 
 

On August 7, 2020, the Commission entered an Order Scheduling Remote 
Hearings for Expert Testimony in the above-captioned docket. In its Order, the 
Commission asked parties to consent to conducting the initial, consolidated portion of the 
hearings remotely on or before September 1, 2020. The North Carolina Housing 
Coalition, North Carolina Justice Center, and Southern Alliance for Clean Energy 
consent to holding the expert witness hearing remotely.   

 
We are providing a copy of this letter to all Parties of Record in the above-

captioned dockets. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 

     Sincerely, 
      
      
 
     David L. Neal 
     Senior Attorney 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Parties of Record  
 


